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R & D reported that the polyurethane foam Stock without reinfo~e­
rnent is structurally unacceptable. With reinforcement, it is too 
expensive. Reporting will be dropped. 

Reporting on alternate wood for police gun Stccks will be.dropped.· 

The meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. The next meeting wil1 be on 
Thursday. May 24, 1973. The mee~;!.ng will be either at Ilion or 
the Horizon Hotel, eneida County Airport, N. Y., depend:tng·upon 
the need to visit the Ilion plant. A notice wi1l be sent giving 
the place and time. 
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